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PRODUCT SUPPORT BULLETIN 
BULLETIN NO. 311 

 
 
DATE:   August 9, 2000 
 
MACHINE: Trak-Inspector 
 
SERIAL 
NUMBER(S): All 
 
SUBJECT: Inner Bracket Binding 
 
There have been some problems with the Inner Bracket, p/n 20961351 binding within the Outer 
Bracket, p/n 20961350.  The Trak-Inspector gage wheels will not maintain contact with the rails 
and an inaccurate gage reading is shown on the meter. 
 
The Inner Bracket has 
Nylatron wear strips installed 
as wear pads.  These strips do 
not require lubrication and 
should be left dry.  If these 
strips are oiled or greased, 
especially with moly grease, 
they will swell causing the 
Inner Bracket to bind. 
 
If lubrication is required for 
any reason, apply a light coat 
of Vaseline to the wear strips.  
Vaseline will not react with 
the Nylatron strips and cause 
swelling. 
 
If the Nylatron strips require replacement, you do not need to return the entire Trak-Inspector.  
Only the inner bracket needs to be returned to NORDCO for repair. 
 
For additional information, please contact the NORDCO Parts Department at 1-800-647-1724. 
 


